
From: VIRGINIA TSAPAKI <virginia@otenet.gr> 
Date: 2016-09-26 23:17 GMT+03:00 
Subject: RE: Association of Medical Physicists from the Republic of Moldova 
To: Alexandru HUSTUC <ahustuc@gmail.com> 
Cc: Sally Hawking <sally@ipem.ac.uk>, slavik.tabakov@emerald2.co.uk 
 
 
Dear Alexandru 
I was just about the inform the IOMP ExCom and you that you are now officially in the IOMP family. As 
you sent first the email, I am also copying Sally for further administrative issues and our President Prof 
Tabakov. 
Congratulations 
Kind regards 
Virginia 
IOMP SG 
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